From: Craig A. Williams [mailto:craig@craigwilliams.com]
Sent: Thursday, June 14, 2007 01:57 AM

To: sunrise@aspeneg.com

Subject: Campo / Lake Morena Power link

On the proposed Modified Route D Alternative for the SDG&E Sunrise Powerlink Project. In case
you didn't notice we already have a HUGE power line running through our area. Now you
propose to put in a second one. Not on the border where it is at least in the middle of no mans
land but RIGHT THROUGH THE HEART OF THE COMMUNITY!

My guess is you figure that since:

There are only a few thousand of us, who cares.

Since our average incomes are under $15,000.00 per year, who cares.
Since there is a 20% un-employment rate in the area, who cares.
Since we aren't La Jolla or Del Mar, who cares.

| suggest our government and the PUC get their heads out of whatever hole they are buried in
and realize 500KVA power links are obsolete technology.

They need to boot out the utility company lobbies and start paying customers for surplus solar
generated electricity instead of stealing it! | have not put in solar because | will be dammed if | am
going to give free electricity to the company that screwed me during the recent energy "crisis".
We kicked the Germans ass in two world wars but they are light years ahead of us on solar.

You need to build booster natural gas plants in the areas that need all this power. Let them feel
the pain.

Well, | feel better even though | know you don't give a rat's ass what my position on the issue is.
It's all about power and money and | don't have much of either. What really boils my butt is you
hold your cute little hearings and "seek public input" and go about doing whatever the utility
company wants and you think we are so stupid we don't know what you are up to.

By the way, anyone running a 500Kva line over your house?

Craig A. Williams W6CAW
Campo, CA

Cell 619-806-4146

Craig Williams Consulting
craig@craigwilliams.com
www.craigwilliams.com



